
    MANLY WEST PRIMARY SCHOOL 
     GRIFFITH STREET, BALGOWLAH 2093 

  

     Tel: 9948 2257, 9948 1959  Fax: 9907 0342 
 

  

3rd November 2020   

 

Dear Parent/Caregiver, 

 

Our student election process will be taking place in Weeks 6 and 7 of this term. As part of this process, we 

would like the students to consider whether or not they would like to be nominated for a leadership role. 

Please discuss with your child the requirements and characteristics of the leadership role and indicate below 

what your child’s intention will be. You can nominate for both. 

If you know you are going to be away in Weeks 6 or 7 and would like to be considered for nomination, your 

child needs to discuss this with their teacher as soon as possible, so alternative options can be considered. 

 

 

Kind regards 

 

Sara Lind         Julie Organ 

Relieving Assistant Principal       Principal   

   

____________________________________________________________________________ 

Please return to your class teacher by Thursday 12th November 2020. 

 

Name   ________________________    Class  __________ 

 

  I would like to be considered for nomination for school captain or prefect role. 

 

  I would like to be considered for nomination for sport captain. 

 

 

Signature of Parent _____________________________________    Date ______________ 


